HEADLANDS HEADLINES

This week Miss Bunton has delivered brilliant
assemblies on our Geography curriculum from Year
7 to Year 13 - which in light of the events off our
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coast line this week could not have been more

appropriate. Ensuring that our students can make
informed decisions about the world in which we live
both for today and future generations was clearly
articulated by Miss Bunton and it is apparent the

modules and lessons planned have been sequenced

Apprenticeships

Is your child considering an
apprenticeship as their next
step? Choices magazineis the
ultimate Parent and Carer
guide to apprenticeships and
technical education! It is
completely free of charge -
find this month'’s edition
here: amapps.uk/parent-
magazine and sign up to
receive it each month, direct to
your inbox: amapps.ulk/choices
Amazing Apprenticeships’
Parent and Carer zoneis also a
great place to explore
apprenticeships and technical
education: amazingapprentices
hips.com/zones/parent/

Bridlington

Table Tennis Club

Bridlington Table Tennis Club are
offering a taster session for juniors
at East Riding Leisure Centre on
Tuesday 18th March 2025 from 6:45
-8:45pm. The session is open to any
student regardless of ability and
the cost will be £3. All equipment is
provided and all children will win a
prize. For more information and to
sign up your child for this fantastic
opportunity please contact Tony
Wigleyon anthonywigley1951@outl
ook.com

and considered building on prior knowledge and real
experiences - something the teaching team continue
to encourage through field trips and practicals.

We also heard from the charity Oddballs this
week. Always an informative but sensitively
delivered message, more information on this charity

can be found here at: www.myoddballs.com

Next week Mrs Fox-Lawson will talk through with
Years 7-9 our Forensic Reading Curriculum and how
we ensure this offer remains relevant and refreshing
for our students engagement in reading.

Have a good weekend,
Mrs Bone
Executive Head

Emergency Services Trip

On Tuesday students attended an inspirational event which aimed to
inspire women and girls to consider a potential future career in the
emergency services. There were speakers from the Lifeboat Service,
Lifeguards, HM Coastguards, Police, Ambulance Service, the Army,
RAF and Humberside Fire and Rescue. They shared stories on how
they have overcome challenges, how outdated attitudes and bias
have been barriers, and most inspirationally, how they have
overcome these and forged forwards to become experts in their
field.

Students were able to visit career stalls to find out about volunteer
roles, becoming cadets and routes into these professions. It was
incredible to see such role models in our local community showing
Headlands students that anything is possible, and that there are
many pathways you can take to reach your final destination.

Tyler, Year 8 ran at the UK
CAU Inter-Counties Cross
Challenge Final at
Nottingham with Oceane,
Year7.

Oceane finished 2nd in the
Humber U13 girls and
Tyler finished 1st in the
Humber U13 Boys for the
teams.

Huge well done!




